High Commission of India
Kuala Lumpur

Date: 11*" July, 2022

Commencement of Open House at the
High Commiission of India in Kuala Lumpur

Kindly note that the High Commission of India in Kuala Lumpur will hold
“Open House™ to interact with the members of the public in order to
address various querieslgrievances related to consular services (visa,
passport, OCI cards, etc.) and labor issues related to Indian workers in
Malaysia.

2. Open House will be held on the first and third Thursday of every
month from 2.30 PM to 4 PM at the premises of the High Commission of
India (Level 1, Wisma HRIH Lotus, 442, Jalan Pahang, Setapak, Kuala
Lumpur - 53000). Accordingly, Open House will commence on 2lst July
(Thursduy).

3. In case any of these days fall on a closed holiday, Open House will
be held at the same time on the next working day.

4. Applicants attending the Open House are encouraged to bring
along all relevant documents for prompt resolution of their
queries/grievances.




